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DCSE Policy & Procedures Unit 

Policy Update 
PPU 04-09-011 

September 22, 2004 
SUBJECT:  Confidential Information/UI Benefits 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 274-7951. 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to PGriffin@azdes.gov 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
 
Please do not contact Unemployment Insurance (UI) to ask for information regarding an NCP’s UI benefits when 
they are received from an out of state source.   The data is considered confidential.   Arizona UI could be subject 
to sanctions and no longer receive the information if it was shared with DCSE. 
 
DCSE may request UI information regarding benefits received by an NCP in Arizona and UI will comply with that 
request. 
 
 


